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Conference 2020 is cancelled 
  

NZART Council has made the decision to cancel the Conference in Shantytown this year. This is 
due to the COVID-19 situation and taking on board all the advice for doing so. 

  

NZART Council expresses its thanks to the Conference 2020 Organising Committee for all the hard 
work put in to run this event, and the preparations done to date. 

  

Those who have registered to attend in Shantytown, contact Debby at HQ by 

email nzart@nzart.org.nz, advising a bank account for their registration payments to be refunded 
to. 

  

  

NZART AGM Postponed to Saturday 5 September 2020 

 
NZART AGM is postponed and relocated to Wellington on Saturday 5 September 2020.  

  

The AGM will be run as a one day event in Wellington, there is to be no Conference associated with 
the AGM, therefore there will be no alternative programme, no forums, there is no organising 
committee. NZART will organise and run the AGM.  
 

It is intended to book the Brentwood Hotel, 16 Kemp Street, Kilbirnie, Wellington for the AGM. 
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The AREC AGM will be held after the NZART AGM at the same location. 

  

All dates and locations for the AGM are subject to change. 
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